
          

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
 

Clothes For Kids provides free school clothing to low-income students in Head 
Start/ECEAP and grades K-12 in all of Snohomish County and the Northshore 
School District in King County. Clothing is distributed from late August through 
the end of March. 
 
Students who qualify for free or reduced lunch may request our Requisition for 
Clothing form directly from their school office, nurse, or counselor. The form 
has all the information you should need on it. No appointment is necessary, but 
you must bring the form with you when you come to shop for clothing and shoes. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to email 
office@clothesforkids.org or call 425-741-6500. 
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL SHOPPING: AUGUST 21, 2019! 
 

Hours for school shopping: 
Mondays, Wednesdays or Fridays .............................. 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
Tuesdays or Thursdays ................................... 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
One Saturday per month  ....................................... 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
  (Sept. 21st, Oct. 12th, Nov. 9th, Jan. 25th, Feb. 22nd) 
 

DIRECTIONS: 
Driving from the South: 

From I-5 Northbound, take the 44th Avenue West exit.  
Turn left on 44th Avenue West.  

Proceed to 168th Street Southwest, and turn left.  
Turn right on 52nd Avenue West.  

Or 
Take the 164th Street exit. 

Turn left on 164th (cross I-5 overpass).  

Proceed on 164th until it turns into 44th Avenue West.  
Turn right on 168th Street Southwest.  

Proceed to 52nd Avenue West and turn right. 
 

Driving from the North: 
From I-5 Southbound, take the 164th Street exit.  

Turn right on 164th.  
Proceed to 44th Avenue West.  

Turn Right on 168th Street Southwest.  

Proceed to 52nd Avenue West and turn right. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK BY DAY & NITE FOODS. 

 

 

Clothes For Kids       
16725 52nd Ave W, Suite B       
Lynnwood, WA 98037    
425-741-6500 
www.clothesforkids.org 
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